Crystal Orr

From: Dan Young [danyoungsguideservice@outlook.com]

Sent: Friday, June 21, 2019 9:14 AM

To: Planning Department

Subject: Re: File# REM-19-01 Jordan Cove project public comment

To whom 1t may concern;

Please do not set a dangerous precedent. Do not destroy years of public trust . Our
lands and waters belong to all., Don’t allow a company to come in and take away prime fishing
opportunities.

I live in Astoria. We have large commercial vessels in and out here daily. No such
exclusion zone exists because we aren’t terrorist and don’t need a zone. Coos Bay needs tfo
protect local businesses. Protect the environment. Stop letting outside interests determine
Oregon’s future.
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